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Greetings,

My name is Emee Pumarega, I live in Portland, and I believe it is important for the Portland 
Bureau of Transportation to be able to set their own speed limits without ODOT interference 
because it will increase safety and decrease fatalities. Speed limits are set too high for the density 
and walkability of neighborhoods, especially in East Portland where I live. In 2016 we had a 
record high number of traffic fatalities, many of which could have been avoided if PBOT had been 
able to set reasonable speed limits. 

Thank you for your time and for caring about the safety and lives of Portlanders and Oregonians.

Emee Pumarega
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